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Utilities to Present Summer Preparedness Plans before Commission 

 

(Phoenix)  Electric and gas companies will present their summer preparedness plans before the Arizona 

Corporation Commission Tuesday, April 25, at 10 a.m. 

 

Many utilities are projecting higher demands this year and will show the Commission how they 

intend to meet that demand and respond to emergency outages.  The utilities plans indicate their 

communications strategies and updates on projects that have been completed, or that are in the works 

which help ensure reliable service. 

 

Arizona Public Service Company (APS), Tucson Electric Power Company, UNS Electric, Inc., 

Salt River Project (SRP), Transwestern Pipeline Company, LLC, and Kinder Morgan will all offer 

presentations and respond to questions.  There will also be an opportunity for public comment.    

The workshop can be viewed live at www.azcc.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Established by Article 15 of the state’s constitution, the Arizona Corporation Commission is responsible for the 

regulation of public utilities, overseeing the incorporation or registration of companies wishing to do business in 

Arizona.  Additionally, the Corporation Commission registers and oversees securities offerings and dealers, and 

enforces railroad and pipeline safety.  The five commissioners that make up the Commission are elected by the 

people of Arizona for a four-year term, with the option of serving for two consecutive terms.  To learn more about 

the Arizona Corporation Commission and the Commissioners, please check out 

http://www.azcc.gov/Divisions/Administration/about.asp 
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